Call for Board Candidates 
to Serve from 2023 - 2025

As we prepare for our annual meeting on June 6, we are soliciting candidates for the Board of Directors. All Members of the Association have the right to run for a position on the Board as outlined in Article III, Section 1, of our Association By-Laws. 

At this annual meeting, two (2) Board positions are to be elected. These two positions are currently held by Directors Palevitz and Lipman. Expectations of those who want to serve on the GWPOA Board include:
· Meet the qualifications as set forth in the By-Laws
· Be able to attend Zoom Board meetings (about 4 per year)
· Be able to spend approximately 1 to 2 hours a month on Board-related issues
· Be accessible by email
· Be willing to volunteer on projects as needed
If you are interested in serving on the Board, please contact us via email at gwpoa.manager@gmail.com.

DUE DATE for Submitting your name is
May 22, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

